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May 31, 2018 

Bailey Chabot *Via: E-Mail*
Planner 
Planning and Building Services Department 
70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400 
Barrie, Ontario 
L4M 4T5 

Dear Ms Chabot, 

RE: Application for Zoning By-law Amendment and Draft Plan of Subdivision 
Application No. D12-437 and Application D14-1646 
South Part Lot 5 Concession 10  
124, 180, 228 Mckay Road West, Barrie 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for circulating the above noted applications to the County of Simcoe for comment.  County Planning 

staff understand that the applicant is proposing a Draft Plan of Subdivision and Zoning Bylaw Amendment in 

the City of Barrie. 

Planning Comments 

The subject lands are adjacent to a County of Simcoe owned property located at 161 Salem Road, Barrie. 

Staff note the proposed ‘future storm water management’ area identified on Drawing No. 13-439 titled Draft 

Plan of Subdivision completed by Innovative Planning Solutions dated February 5, 2018 are located . These 

lands currently owned by Simcoe County, however, County Council deemed these County owned lands to be 

surplus lands. The new owner would need to be satisfied with the proposed ‘storm water management’ area 

located on 161 Salem Road, Barrie. 

Summary 

The County would not object to the proposed Zoning By-law Amendment and Draft Plan of Subdivision. Please 

circulate a copy of any future notices associated with these files. If you have any questions or require further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 705-726-9300 Ext.1969 or 

kaitlyn.blake@simcoe.ca 

Sincerely, 

The Corporation of the County of Simcoe 

Kaitlyn Blake 

mailto:kaitlyn.blake@simcoe.ca


 
 

 

Planner II 
 
cc:  Nathan Westendorp, Manager of Development – County of Simcoe 
  
  

 


